

9th November 2020



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Caroline Jobling

Tel: 01902 734167

Email: office@featherstoneacademy.co.uk Website: www.featherstoneacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

This time of year, we would usually invite you into school for parents' evening. Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, face-to-face contact still needs to be limited. Working collaboratively with parents and carers is important to us. Throughout the year, we aim to keep you fully informed about your child's learning in school, as well as discussing any target areas that will help them to improve further.

With this in mind, during the week commencing 16th November, you will receive a message via Dojo, which will give you an insight into how your child has settled into school. You will also receive a photo of your child's favourite piece of writing and some work from their maths book. The photo will also contain your child's current targets.

If you have any queries/concerns and you wish to discuss your child's learning further, please arrange a telephone call with your child's class teacher via Class Dojo.

Yours sincerely,

VJackson

Mrs Jackson Deputy Head













